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Our Reference: HA4163 

By email:  

Date: 23rd August 2023 

Dear 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

requesting information about Information sharing and Restorative Solutions Your 

request was dated 16th August 2023 has been given the reference HA4163 

You have requested the following information: 

1.Please provide me with a copy of your information sharing agreement with
Restorative Justice Solutions CIC, excluding any financial information.

2. Please provide me with a copy of your information sharing policy.

3. What criteria has to be met before the force, you oversee shares a PNC with
Restorative Justice Solutions CIC?

4. Is it normal practice to share the PNC of a former offender with Restorative Justice
Solutions CIC where the request has been made in relation to an alleged offence,
already investigated by your force, that investigation resulting as No further action
(NFA)

Responses: 

Request Response 

Please provide me with a copy of your 
information sharing agreement with 
Restorative Justice Solutions CIC, 
excluding any financial information. 

This information is not held.  Section 
16 of the FOIA states public 

authorities should assist the public 
in this instance we believe the data 

may be held by another organisation 

http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/
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namely Hampshire and Isle of Wight 
Constabulary. 

Please provide me with a copy of your 
information sharing policy 

I have attached a copy of our 
information sharing agreement as a 
separate document entitled “OPCC 

Info sharing” 

What criteria has to be met before the 
force, you oversee shares a PNC with 

Restorative Justice Solutions CIC? 
This information is not held.  Section 

16 of the FOIA states public 
authorities should assist the public 
in this instance we believe the data 

may be held by another organisation 
namely Hampshire and Isle of Wight 

Constabulary. 

Is it normal practice to share the 
PNC of a former offender with 

Restorative Justice Solutions CIC 
where the request has been made in 

relation to an alleged offence, 
already investigated by your force, 
that investigation resulting as No 

further action (NFA) 

This information is not held.  Section 
16 of the FOIA states public 

authorities should assist the public 
in this instance we believe the data 

may be held by another organisation 
namely Hampshire and Isle of Wight 

Constabulary. 

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made, 

you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be made in writing using the 

email address: opcc@hampshire.police.uk . If you are unhappy with the outcome of 

the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  Contact details can be 

found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/ 

Yours Sincerely 

Luke Finnegan 

Business Support & Casework Officer 

http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/
mailto:OPCC@hampshire.police.uk
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https://ico.org.uk/
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